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25/11/2021  07:39:322021/4294/P OBJ GTRA We represent over 1000 residents of the Gamages estate some of who live in Greville street. We would like to 

oppose this planning application on the grounds of the inconvenience that it will yet again cause our residents. 

Over the past two years we have been inundated by works in this area causing loud noise, road closures, dust 

adding to the pollution and general nuisance. We feel that works in this area should be cut back for a period of 

time to give residents a rest bite  from all these types of major works.
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